
 

 

2s Class News 

January 12-14, 2021 

 

Welcome back!  We hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and New Years. 

This week we will begin talking about the season of winter.  We will dress in winter 

clothes, make a snow painting with shaving cream, touch shaved ice and learn some 

new songs. 

 

We will try to make it outside every day as long as the weather isn’t too cold.  Please 

make sure your child brings a jacket to school every day.  They may leave one in their 

cubby also.  Please make sure you check your child’s clothes in their backpack or 

cubby to see if they are weather appropriate and still fit. 

 

Our stories this week will be: 

Fun in the Snow by Laura Damon and Bunny’s First Snowflake  by Monica Wellington 

 

 

Snack 

 

Tuesday- Snack mix, water 

Thursday- Snowflake crackers with cream cheese, water 

 

 

Let’s work at home:  Talk to your child about the season of winter.  If you have 

family that lives somewhere that if snows, please show them pictures. 

 


